
Greetings Ms. Jackson and Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold 

Project, sit down with project staff and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has 

grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is good for the Idaho workforce. Midas Gold's strong commitment to hiring 

locally and using local vendors and suppliers helps build our economic base. The salaries of the 

positions at the Stibnite Gold Project will be approximately two times higher than typical jobs in 

Valley County. The financial security and on-the-job training opportunities these positions bring has 

the potential to bring meaningful change to families throughout the region. Additionally, we know 

mining brings more than jobs and robust wages to our state, it promotes the development of 

secondary businesses and the production of more goods and materials right here in Idaho. 

 

This Stibnite Gold Project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I am grateful for the tools the Forest 

Service has provided to review the DEIS and learn more about the project. These tools have given 

Idahoans sufficient time to comment. Please permit alternative 2 and continue moving the project 

forward so our citizens can reap the positive impacts. 

 

Yours, David Lewis PS Seems like they have offered all you need to approve the ecology of the area 

and maybe it will be cleaner than that found it if they follow all measures the offered. 

 

 

Name: David Lewis 


